
Foundation News! 
28th March 2025 

This Week 

This week the children have been sharing their 
knowledge of the seasons, talking about the signs 
of Spring that they have seen in the world around 
them. Many of the children have talked about 
visiting farms and seeing lambs, chicks, and other 
baby animals. If you have any photographs of 
these visits, please put them on Tapestry for the 
children to share at news time.  

We have also spent some time finding out about 
festivals that celebrate the arrival of Spring, 
noticing similarities and differences to other 
festivals that we have learnt about. 

In maths, the children have been learning that 
halving is sharing a whole into two equal parts. 
They have explored this with practical resources 
and practiced quick recall of our halving Learn-its 
(half of 2, 4, 6, 8 and 10). The highlight was 
making toast and finding out the shapes we could 
make when cutting it in half! 

Poetry Basket: Let’s Put On Our Mittens  

Messages 

Please check names in jumpers and cardigans—a few 

children are missing one and they may have been 

picked up accidently by another child. Thank you. 

Look out for information from the Friends’ committee 

about their Easter fundraiser. If you are able to     

support this in any way, we would be very grateful. 

Diary Dates: 

Tuesday 1st April: EYFS Craft Afternoon. Join us in 

school from 1.30 for springtime craft activities. 

Friday 4th April: Friends’ Doughnut Day sale at 3pm 

(or pre-order online). Last day of Spring term.  

Wednesday 23rd April: Summer term begins. 

 

 
 

 

 

There are no birthdays this week. 


